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Have you considered becoming a Local   

Governor? 

At Woodfield we have a vacancy for a Parent Governor to 

join our team.  It would be your chance to work with the  

staff and other Governors to develop and grow our school 

for the future. 

We are looking for someone who is committed,           

enthusiastic, interested in developing their                 

understanding of how the school is run and able to give a   

parents perspective.    

Full training and support will be provided.  

If you have any questions or would like to find out more 

please speak to Miss Saunders or Mrs Hodgkins. 


